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All MPH students and employees who are planning to travel must follow the instructions in
the New York State COVID-19 Travel Advisory. Please read them carefully here.

Note: If you plan to “test-out” of the mandatory quarantine period, you will need to provide
Nurse Christine Civello with the results of BOTH of the COVID-19 tests that are required by
New York State (one from the state you are visiting, and one from New York four days after
your return) before returning to campus.

New York State periodically revises its Travel Advisory; when revisions are made, the MPH
Pandemic Response Team will reevaluate the MPH Travel Protocols to make sure our
protocols reflect our commitment to safeguarding the health and well-being of our whole
community during the global pandemic emergency.


https://coronavirus.health.ny.gov/covid-19-travel-advisory

